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July 8, 2014 
 

Statement in Support of University of Texas President William Powers 

 
The University of Texas Staff Council Executive Officers support the leadership of 

President Powers. We thank President Powers for his attention to staff concerns and 
interests, the collaborative and inclusive work environment he has created for Staff 
Council, and his service and dedication to The University of Texas. 

 
In 2011 and 2012, the Staff Council unanimously passed resolutions commending and 

supporting President Powers. In 2013 the Staff Council Executive Committee issued a 
statement in support of President Powers. Today, the Staff Council leadership once 
again reiterate our consistent and enthusiastic support for President Powers. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Stuart Tendler, 2014-15 Chair 
Brian Stovall, 2014-15 Vice Chair 

Gary Thomas, 2014-15 Recording Secretary 
Jeb Kendrick, 2014-15 Parliamentarian 
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